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association of university and college employees 

· Katharine P. Young 
McGrady & Young 
#500 - 2695 Granville 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Katy: 

February 5, 1982 

Enclosed please find a large proportion of the contract proposals we 
intend to recommend to our membership and subsequently to the University in 
negotiations . There will be some changes but they should be relatively minor 
ones. 

I have made a note to myself to draft something on reclassification -
I want to discuss this with several other ~people as well for their ideas . 

We have a wage proposal too but it is in the very rough stages as yet. 

Please feel free to made comments on the enclosed as well as to provide 
us with your suggestions regarding the reclassifica t i~n procedure and any 
other issues you feel we shoµld raise. 

Thank you for your assistance in this regard. 

Enc . 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union 'J rganiser 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


